
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Main for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 2 May 2019 

  On 8th April the UK Government instructed Returning 

Officers across the UK to post a notice of Election for the 

European Elections on 23rd May 2019.  Therefore Council 

resources, which are used to plan and run the elections, 

have now been committed. 

Question (1) How many Council staff have and will be seconded from 

their normal work to plan  and deliver the election, staff the 

polling places and take part in the count, and what are the 

associated costs?. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the estimated total cost of delivering the European 

election in Edinburgh, including staff resources? 

Answer (2)  
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